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HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
May 5, 2011 

Rev. Colby Smith, Senior Minister 
Linette Cook, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter Editor 

Mary Ann Matchett, Moderator 
Sunday Schedule: Traditional Worship, 9 a.m.; Contemporary Worship, 10:45 a.m. 

Coffee Fellowship, 10:15 a.m. and 12 noon; Church School, 10:10 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 

Hazelwood’s Statement of Calling: As members of the body of Christ, we at Hazelwood are called to share 
God’s love by introducing individuals to Christ and nurturing personal spiritual growth for Christ’s mission. 

Motto:  Our BEST for Christ 

Hazelwood Christian Church 

1400 W University Avenue 
Muncie, IN 47303 
Ph.  (765) 282-5969; Fax  (765) 282-5569 
E-mail:  hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 
www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Read the Bible in a Year 

May 8 II Chronicles 25-27 Day 134 May 15 Nehemiah 1-3 

May 9 II Chronicles 28-30 Day 135 May 16 Nehemiah 4-6 

May 10 II Chronicles 31-33 Day 136 May 17 Nehemiah 7-9 

May 11 II Chronicles 34-36 Day 137 May 18 Nehemiah 10-13 

May 12 Ezra 1-3 Day 138 May 19 Esther 1-3 

May 13 Ezra 4-6 Day 139 May 20 Esther 4-6 

May 14 Ezra 7-10 Day 140 May 21 Esther 7-10 

The next scheduled Lunch and Discussion get-together is 

Sunday, May 15, 12:30 p.m., Sulanke Fellowship House  

Day 127 

Day 128 

Day 129 

Day 130 

Day 131 

Day 132 

Day 133 

 Week Of Volunteering 

May 23 - 28 

Sign up Begins May 8th 
 

     Last year the Missions and  

Benevolence Committee sponsored 

a Missions Fair where everyone had 

the opportunity to hear about the 

needs in our community, from 

several different local non-profit  

organizations. This year, instead of  

HEARING, we are HELPING by  

volunteering. Listed below are the 

local organizations for which you 

can sign up to volunteer your time 

and talents: 
 

Buley Center 

 Tuesday, May 24,  

 2 to 5:30 p.m. 

            Helping with children. 

Ross Center  

        Wednesday, May 25  

 and Friday, May 27 

 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.                       

 Answering phones. 

Second Harvest Food Bank 

 Wednesday, May 25,  

 3 to 5 p.m. 

  Helping in the warehouse. 

  Friday, May 27, 9 to 11 a.m.  

 Loading food at McCulloch 

 Park. 

ARF  

 Saturday, May 28, 9 a.m. to 

 12 p.m. 

Christian Ministries Food Pantry 

 June 1, 2, and 3, 8:45 a.m. to 

 12:30 p.m.  

Gardening 

 Dates & times 

 TBA 

 Mary Dollison 

 and Megan Sharp 

DON’T MISS IT 

Our Annual All-Church Banquet 

 Thursday, May 19, 6 p.m.,  

Cartwright Hall 
 

 Meat, drinks, and table service 

provided. Please bring a large  

covered dish or dessert to share. 

After the meal, our entertainment 

will be provided by Misha Vayman

(our neighbor and violinist  

extraordinaire), and possibly  

another musical surprise. 

     There is no charge for the meal; 

however, a love offering will be 

taken to help Misha with his summer 

music studies. This is an opportunity 

to share a meal with your  

Hazelwood family, and to hear out-

standing musicians. Make plans to 

attend, and bring your family and 

friends! 

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W. University Avenue 

Muncie, Indiana 47303 
 

ph: (765) 282-5969; fax: (765) 282-5569 
e-mail: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org 
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May 8 - 13, 2011 

SUNDAY 

Mother’s Day 
• Traditional worship service, 9 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10:45 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Children’s choir singing at both services. 

• NO Youth. 

MONDAY • Mission trip meeting, 6 p.m. 

TUESDAY • CWF, 2 p.m., Jeane Garrett’s home. 

WEDNESDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Elders, 5 p.m. 

• Hobbies & Crafts, 5:30 p.m., lower level of Sanctuary. 

• Praise Band, 5:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Bell Choir, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir, 7:15 p.m., choir loft. 

THURSDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

FRIDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Preschool board, 9:15 a.m., Chi Rho room. 

• Men’s Lunch, noon. Host:  Larry Rees. 

• Parent’s Night Out, 5:30 - 9 p.m., P.D.O room. 

• “The Last Red Wagon Tent Show in the Land,” directed by                 
 Sonja Rees, 7:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted.  

We’re On Twitter …Look us up! 
 

Hazelwood Church or hazelwoodcc at twitter.com. College and youth news 

can now be found on Twitter. Watch for Sara's updates! 

May 15 - 20, 2011 

SUNDAY 

 
• Traditional worship service, 9 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10:45 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Read The Bible lunch, 12:30 p.m., Dining Room. 

• Youth, 5 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Missions & Benevolence Committee, 5:15 p.m., East 
Room. 

• Hobbies & Crafts, 5:30 p.m., lower level of Sanctuary. 

• Praise Band, 5:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Bell Choir, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir, 7:15, choir loft. 

THURSDAY 

 
• Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• All-Church Spring Banquet, 6 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

FRIDAY 

 
• Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Men’s Lunch, noon. Host:  Dr. David Cartwright. 

All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

MONDAY • Personnel Committee, 6 p.m. 

TUESDAY • Trustees, 5:30 p.m. 

• Board, 7 p.m., Rotunda. 

Our new 

Website 

 has gone live! 

Look for us at:  
 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

 
We will be constantly building and 

adding to it, so check back often! 
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JOYS AND CONCERNS . . . 
Ed Sanderson and Howard Lykens are patients at IU Health Ball Memorial 

Hospital. 

Zach Foster is a patient at IU Health Methodist Hospital in Indianapolis. 

Sympathy to: 

Winnie Muhiga and family, upon the sudden illness and death of Winnie’s 

niece, Lauren, age 21, in Kenya. 

Congratulations to: 

Kate and Alonso Arambula, upon the birth of their first child, Allison Claire, 

born April 20. Proud Hazelwood grandparents are Kerry and Debbie 

Wiggerly. 

In Appreciation: 

Thanks to Pati Sparks, who has displayed in the Narthex, her original  

 artwork depicting Jesus’ resurrection. 

To Bill and Ruth Wakeland, the choirs, and to everyone who participated in 

the Spring Concert for Buley Center. We raised over $580! 

To the congregation members who volunteered in the Preschool  

 classrooms this month. Your help was very much appreciated. 

 The Last Red Wagon Tent 

Show in the Land 
  

 Coming to Hazelwood  

Friday,  May 13, 7:30 p.m.  

Cartwright Hall. 

 Sonja Rees directs this original 

play written by Linda Einstein from 

Ohio. “The Last Red Wagon Tent 

Show in the Land” is a musical set in 

the 1950's.  

 Admission is $5, with the entire  

proceeds donated to charity. Don’t 

miss it!  

       

Come and Thank Them! 

 On Sunday, May 22, we will 

have special recognitions and  

appreciation. Judi Pape is retiring, 

after serving over 5 years as our 

Hazelwood Secretary. We have  

appreciated Judi’s loyal and faithful 

service, as well as her excellent 

skills. A special coffee fellowship, in 

her honor, will be held at 10:10 a.m.  

 

 This is also Church School  

Teacher Recognition. We  

appreciate, so much, those who 

give their time to teach all ages 

about Jesus! 

Read The Bible In A Year  

Luncheon and Discussion will be 

held on Sunday, May 15, 12:30 p.m., 

in the Sulanke Fellowship House.  

Sandwiches will be provided. 

Please bring a covered dish to 

share. Discussion will cover the 

readings from the past 4 weeks. 

Youth End-of-Year BBQ and 

Games Day 

     The youth will gather on the 

church lawn for games, food,  

and fun, Sunday, May 22, from  

3 to 5 p.m. Come dressed to get 

wet, and don’t forget your sun-

screen! 

 Parents are welcome to join in 

the fun! 

Coming Soon!  The Youth 

Mission Trip Stock Sale 
 

  The youth will begin selling 

stock for the mission 

trip to  

Nashville, Tennessee, 

on Sunday, May 29. 

through June 12th.  

All funds will go to  

support our mission 

work. 

      A dinner for all stock-holders 

will be held at the end of the  

summer, date to be announced. 
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Thank You..Thank You! 

     Thanks to everyone who helped 

make the first ever CYF Spring 

Retreat a success. The 30 youth and 

adults who gathered at the church 

April 1-3 appreciated all the food, 

transportation, and behind-the-

scenes care you gave them. Without 

so many people supporting this 

adventure, it would not have been 

possible. 

    The meals were delicious, the  

entertainment divine, and the adult 

chaperones were amazing. 

     Your help with support,  

encouragement, and prayers were 

invaluable. Each of you made the 

weekend such a success. Before the 

retreat was over, the youth were 

asking when we could do this again! 

WOMEN OF FAITH  

IS RETURNING  

TO INDIANAPOLIS!  
 

 Several women from  

Hazelwood have already  

experienced Women of Faith, and 

this year's conference, Imagine, is 

coming to Conseco Fieldhouse in 

Indianapolis, August 19 and 20.  

If there are at least 20 women 

interested in going, we can reserve 

a block of seats together. The  

weekend includes fantastic 

speakers, musical guests, and 

drama performances. 

 Cost for a group is $89 per  

person, and includes box lunches 

for both Friday and Saturday. 

Sessions are Friday, 10 a.m.-3:30 

p.m. and 7-10 p.m.; and Saturday,  

9 a.m.-5 p.m.  

  You can attend all or part of it. 

The group can plan to carpool,  

if desired. 

  If you are interested in 

going, call the church office, 

282-5969, to reserve a spot soon!  

Deadline to register with the 

Hazelwood group is May 20. The 

sooner you book, the better the 

seats. 

 Puzzled about how to help? 

In the Rotunda, a wish list board  

has been placed for our Preschool. 

Each puzzle piece on the board has 

an item that is needed by the 

Preschool. Please take a moment to 

look at the needs, and to see if there 

is something you could donate. 

There are boxes in the Rotunda for 

you to place any donations you 

might have. Thank you, the support 

of this congregation means so much 

to our Preschool. 

  It is hard to believe that we are 

nearing the end of our school year! 

What a wonderful year it has been! 

We invite the congregation to  

attend one of our May Programs. 

The children will sing songs and 

share some of the activities from this 

school year 

  Dates are:   

      Monday, May 23, 10:55 a.m., 

 2 & 3-year-old class. 

     Tuesday, May 24, 11:10 a.m. and 

 2:40 p.m., 3 & 4-year-old class. 

     Tuesday, May 24, 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

     Registration/Enrollment for the 

2011-2012 school year is underway, 

and our classes are filling up 

quickly. If you are interested in 

enrolling, or know someone who is, 

please contact me at 284-2430. 

Please feel free to share our 

Preschool program with others! 

     Thanks for your help with this 

Hazelwood ministry to our  

youngsters. 

 

Rebecca Swander 

Preschool Director 

 

“Whatever they grow up to be, 

they are still our children, and 

the one most important of all the 

things we can give to them is  

unconditional love. Not a love 

that depends on anything at all 

except that they are our  

children.” 

          Rosaleen Dickson 

 

DONATE YOUR BOOKS 

   May has been designated as a 

month for you to donate your 

books to the Hazelwood library. 

You may leave the books on the 

library desk. 


